[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 07 June 2018 10:32
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00904/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:31 AM on 07 Jun 2018 from Mr david fox.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Glebe Farm Boddington Road Claydon Banbury OX17 1TD 

	Proposal:
	Formation of inland waterways marina with ancillary facilities building, car parking, access and associated landscaping including the construction of a new lake 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr david fox

	Email:
	

	Address:
	1 keswick close, tonbridge TN9 1LP



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	can you tell me how many boats are to be moored at this new planned marina, and what kind of moorings they will be.
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